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This addendum is added to and is to be considered part of the subject contract. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
This addendum is for the renewal of the contract issued for SW0825, Small Package Delivery - NASPO 
 
Contract period:  November 28, 2019 through November 27, 2020. 
 
 
Any questions can be directed to the Contracting Officer listed below: 
 
 Linda Lechtenberg 
 405-522-0436 
 Linda.Lechtenberg@omes.ok.gov 
 
The following Contractors have agreed to renew their contracts: 
 
FedEx 
 Contract # 4629 
 Contact person:  David Guanella, 469-939-0578, stategov@fedex.com, daguanella@fedex.com 
 Please note:  This contract will add a 4% rate increase effective 11/27/2019 as approved by NASPO. 
 
United Parcel Service (UPS) 
 Contract # 4628 
 Contact person:  Erik Rowley, 612-655-6228, erowley@ups.com 
 Please note:  This contract will add a 4% rate increase effective 1/6/2020 as approved by NASPO. 
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